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Vinci Park Elementary's Official Newsletter



Successful Year for Vinci Park

Dear Vinci Park Families,

What an incredibly fulfilling and successful year! It's heartening to hear about the
strong sense of community and collaboration among students, staff, parents, and
the PTA. The dedication and support from everyone involved truly make a
difference in creating a vibrant learning environment.

From enriching classroom experiences to engaging extracurricular activities, it's
evident that Vinci Park School prioritizes holistic education. The efforts put into
organizing events, fundraisers, and virtual initiatives showcase a commitment to
providing diverse opportunities for students to thrive.

Recognizing the contributions of volunteers and encouraging more parents to get
involved fosters a sense of ownership and shared responsibility within the
community. This kind of involvement strengthens the school's foundation and
ensures continued success in the future.

Wishing everyone at Vinci Park School a restful and rejuvenating summer, and
here's to an exciting and promising 2024-2025 school year ahead!

Thank you,

Parisa Nunez
Principal

A MESSAGE FROM OUR
PRINCIPAL, MRS. NUNEZ



Teacher and Staff Appreciation Week is May 6-10! 
To celebrate our teachers this week, we are encouraging students and families to use
our list of Staff Favorites http://tinyurl.com/VPStaffFavs and the list below for ideas to

show our appreciation!
 Monday: Dress in Teacher’s Favorite Color

 Tuesday: Bring your Teacher’s Favorite Drinks/Treats
 Wednesday: Bring School Supplies for your Teacher

 Thursday: Bring or Make a Gift of Your Choice
Friday: Thank You Notes

Vinci Park Olympics
Vinci Park PTA will be helping with our final activities of the year:

5/30 Olympics - Field Day
5/31 Olympics - Track Day/Closing Ceremonies

If you are interested in volunteering on these days to help set up, clean up, or organize
snack distribution, please let us know by emailing us at ptaboard@vinciparkpta.com 

Updates from our PTA

http://tinyurl.com/VPStaffFavs
mailto:ptaboard@vinciparkpta.com


YMCA After School Program
Hello Vinci Park families, the YMCA enrollment will begin May 20th only for CURRENTLY

ENROLLED students to re-enroll for the next school year. 
May 29th will be open for everyone else who is interested. We are enrolling for grades TK-

5th. The afterschool program will be sponsored for the students who qualify for free reduced
lunch. If students do not qualify there is a fee. For any questions, please contact site

director, Daisy Orozco, at 408-455-3041 or daisy.orozcolopez@ymcasv.org
***********************************

Keeping Contact Information Up to Date
Please notify the school office immediately if you have a change of address, phone number,
or email address. This will allow the school to communicate with you regarding your child.

***************************
Please notify the office if you are not planning on returning to Vinci Park for the 24/25 school

year.
******************************

New student enrollment for the 2024/2025 school year has begun. If you have a child that
is entering Transitional Kindergarten (born 9/2/19-6/2/20) or Kindergarten (9/2/18-9/1/19)
you can start enrolling now. Our enrollment is filling up quickly so don't delay. Also, if you
have a friend or neighbor that has a qualifying child please get the word out. Thank you! 

Enrollment Link: https://www.berryessa.k12.ca.us/Departments/Education-
Services/Enrollment-Information/index.html

****************************
A MESSAGE FROM OUR HEALTH CLERK, MISS MICHELLE:

Please pick up any unused medication(s) that your child has in the school office by the end
of the last day of school. The school cannot store medication in the office over the summer,

and unclaimed medications will be disposed of 1 week after the last day of school.
If your child will continue to need ANY medication(s) during the school day during the next
school year, including any over-the-counter medications such as Tylenol, Benadryl, and/or
Advil, the Berryessa School Permission Medication Form must be completed and signed by

both the health care provider and the parent/guardian.
Medication forms are available in the school office.

NOTE: A SEPARATE MEDICATION AUTHORIZATION FORM IS REQUIRED FOR EACH MEDICATION
EACH SCHOOL YEAR.

PICK UP THE ALLERGY PLAN FORM, IF YOUR CHILD WILL REQUIRE MEDICATION AT SCHOOL
FOR ANY TYPE OF ALLERGIES.

********************************
Noon Duty Supervisors

Vinci Park is looking for Noon Duty Supervisors to help out during lunch recess. It’s an hour
and a half a day. Please see Miss Kim in the office for an application or more information.

School and Community Announcements
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